
 

 

SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER  

APRIL 2022 

This year is breezing right by. We hope that you all have a Hoppy and wonderful Easter. 

Even though school will be closed on Good Friday we will be open.  

We will continue to do homework every day after school. If your child will not be on the 

bus, please let us know. This prevents us from worrying that one of our kids missed the bus.  

We will go outside as much as we can, please make sure your child has a jacket or is 

dressed for the weather. If you would like to leave a jacket here for your child make sure their 

name is on it.  

We will do a small Easter egg hunt on Friday April 15th. If you would like to donate and 

eggs, candy, or small toys to go in eggs it would be appreciated. We will also discuss the real 

reason we celebrate Easter.  

 

Dates to remember 

April 15th   No School/ Good Friday 

April 17th  Easter Sunday 

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica  

Ms. Kaylee 

   

 


